Immediate vacancy for 2  intensivists in Curacao

Curacao island in the Caribbean belonging to the Dutch kingdom has about 150,000 inhabitants. The St. Elisabeth Hospital (SEHOS),  currently has around 340 beds. The ICU has 8 ventilated ICU beds and a average of 400 admissions per year. The hospital also has a 6-bed Coronary Care Stroke Unit, CCSU, with the possibility of up to two non-invasive ventilations. 
Currently, the ICU operates on an open ICU concept, with during daytime coverage by an intensivist together with the admitting discipline and during afterhours the services are covered by anesthesia along with the admitting discipline. 
St. Elisabeth Hospital knows all basic specialties and some clinical top functions including cardiac interventions. For certain treatments that can not take place on the island patients are transferred to centers mostly in Latin America. Currently, the St. Elisabeth Hospital is in transition to a new building scheduled to be completed in 2018. There the ICU will consist of 10 beds with an medium care facility of 6 beds. 

We are looking for 2 Intensivist that are
· Certified intensivist, preferably BIG registered
· Eager to work in a developing IC
· flexible 
· Constructive and creative
· Good communicative skills
· Ability to work in a team
· Educational skills

We are looking for enthusiastic colleagues who want to work together towards a modern, up to date "closed format" Intensive Care. Intensivists that are at service of the acutely ill patient throughout the hospital and willing to guide and train medical students, physician assistants and nurses.

If you want to work in a challenging environment, are a team player with good communication skills, we invite you to apply.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Your application or questions can be directed to JJ Koeijers, internist-intensivist-acute medicine:
Jeanne.koeijers@gmail.com
intensivecarecuracao@gmail.com


Information about labor conditions can be addressed to Dr. Scheper, Medical Director, through his secretary shmwansing@sehos.cw or directly djfscheper@sehos.cw





